
January 6, 2022 

The Board of Education held a Facilities Committee meeting in the Newaygo High School Library at 

6:00pm on January 6, 2022. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm. 

Jamie Schultz, Reid Sherwood and Melissa Swinehart via phone, others in attendance: Bud Gould, Jeff 

Wright 

Reid Sherwood- chairperson- nominated by Jamie, supported by Melissa-  

Discussion Topics- Facilities upgrades  

1) Track- replace and repair existing track- with discussion on repairing the grass football field.  

Also, upgrading the Sound System and replacing the Scoreboard.   

2) HVAC- Establish a priority list with a timeline for replacement/repair over the course of 2-3 

years. With the focus on the High School as some of the equipment is over 20 years. 

3) Locker Rooms at the High School 

4) Weight room upgrades at the High School 

5) High School Gym Floor 

6) Bus purchases 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm 

 

 

  


